
 
PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

YEAR 6 INTO YEAR 7 2022  

WEDNESDAY 5 MAY 2021 AT 6.30PM 
 
 
We are welcoming Year 7 students to our school in 2022. We are 
inviting prospective families to attend the Year 7 2022 Parent 
Information Evening at Aberfoyle Park High School. The evening 
will be held in our new Middle School Hub. 
 
Information for those transitioning to secondary schooling in 2022 
will be presented and an opportunity to ask questions. You will 
hear about the opportunities that Aberfoyle Park High School has 
to offer during this exciting time of change. 
 
For more information please contact Vanessa Ingram, Year 7 
Leader on 8270 4455 or vanessa.ingram@aphs.sa.edu.au. 
 
To RSVP for the evening, please email info@aphs.sa.edu.au and 
advise how many people will be attending. We ask that families 
bring no more than 2 people to the event to help maintain social 
distancing and ensure that all questions and queries can be 
addressed. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the night. 
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